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January 20, 1936

Principal A. E. Morgan, 
McGill University, 
Montreal,
Canada

Dear Principal Morgan:-

As President of the Delta Kappa Epsilon
Council and as a graduate of the University of Toronto in 1903, 
I attended the banquet of the Association of American Colleges 
which you addressed on the 16th instant. I was very sorry 
that on account of catching a suburban train, it was not 
possible for me to speak to you afterward and thank you for 
your very interesting and thoughtful address.

Perhaps sometime when you are again in
New York, the officers of our Fraternity, which has a Chapter 
at McGill University also, may have the pleasure of meeting 
you personally.

I saw the University of Dublin when I
was in Ireland and I envy you your student years on that 
campus.

With heartiest wishes for a very 
successful administration and with kind personal regards,

Believe me,

Yours very sincerely

HMDjMC


